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Dear Fr. Panuska: 
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Scranton) Pennsylvania 18510-4699 
(717) 941-7540 

August 26, 1993 

In an effort to extend a personalized welcome to our incoming 
multicultural students, the Office of Admissions is requesting your 
attendance at a "Multicultural Student Welcome Reception" on 
Thursday, September 9th. This is an excellent opportunity for you 
to meet and familiarize yourselves with a vital part of the 
freshman class of 1994. Your attendance would be greatly 
appreciated. 

In addition to meeting you, the incoming freshmen will also be 
able to meet current multicultural students. It is the hope of this 
office that an event of this nature will further assist these 
students with their adjustment and transition into the University's 
family. 

Date: 
Time: 
Location: 

Thursday, Sept. 9, 1993 
7-9 pm 
Heritage Room 
Weinberg Memorial Library 

Refreshments will be served. 

So that the appropriate arrangements can be made, please 
return the completed form below to the Office of Admissions by 
September 3, 1993. If you have any questions or concerns, please 
don't hesitate to contact me. I look forward to seeing you at the 
reception. 

Enc. 

Sincerely, 

(j 
Velma Cotton 
Admissions Counselor/ 
Multicultural Recruitment 



Please complete the following and return it to the Admissions 
Office (T 406) by September 3, 1993. 

I will x will not attend the "Multicultural Student 
Reception" in the Heritage Room of the Weinberg Memorial Library on 
Thursday, September 9th at 7:00pm. 

Name: J.A. Panuska, S.J. Dept: ____ P_r_e_s_i_·a_e_n_t ___ _ 


